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Site Walk Minutes  
Saturday, April 16, 2016 

9:00 AM  

 
Members in Attendance: Peter Hayward, Joseph Michaud, Tim Long, Brian Boyers, Bob 

Bourdeau, Bob Graham, Also in Attendance Land Use Clerk Dana Smith  

 

Public Attendance: Mike Nye Applicant  

 
Chairman Boyers called the site walk to order at 9:00am 

 

Applicant Mike Nye showed the board members around the site for the proposed restaurants at 

584 White Mountain Highway, explained where he intended to put the propane tanks, dumpsters 

and both restaurants. Board members were able to ask questions about the structure and M. 

Nye’s intent. No decisions were made.  

 

Site walk adjourned at 10am.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dana Smith  

Land Use Clerk  

 

 

 


